
Leisure and Health Committee                                                 25 September 2019 

 

Report of the Deputy Chief Executive  
 

LEISURE FACILITIES STRATEGY 
 
1. Purpose of report 
 

To recommend that a company be appointed to undertake the council’s Leisure 
Facilities Strategy. 
 

2. Background and detail 
  

Members will recall the report of 12 June to this committee recommending the 
appointment of consultants to undertake a Leisure Facilities Strategy. That 
work has now been tendered and the results of that exercise are detailed in the 
exempt appendix. 

 
3. Financial considerations 
 

As approved by Finance and Resources Committee on 11 July 2019, the 
2019/20 capital programme includes £30,000 for the employment of external 
consultants to prepare a Leisure Facilities Strategy. 

 

Recommendation 
Committee is asked to RESOLVE that Continuum Sport & Leisure be appointed 
to undertake the Council’s Leisure Facilities Strategy at a cost of £24,128. 

 
Background papers 
Nil 


